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Qualitative G6PD enzyme test temporarily unavailable in-house 

 
Who is this message for:  

New York-Presbyterian Hospital/Weill Cornell Medicine healthcare providers and clients. 
 
What is this message about and why is it important:  
Effective immediately, NYP/WC will not provide the in-house Qualitative G6PD (glucose-6-phosphate dehydrogenase) 
enzyme test . It will not be available until further notice due to supply chain issues.  
 
What do we need from you? 
The ARUP send out Quantitative G6PD enzyme test should be ordered instead. For testing information, collection 
guide and forms to be submitted for testing for the Quantitative G6PD enzyme test, please visit ARUP’s laboratory test 
menu https://ltd.aruplab.com/Tests/Pub/0080135  
 
*Please note, If there is an emergency regarding a hemolyzing patient on rasburicase, please contact the Heme/Coag 
resident on call at EPIC ROLE: WC Lab Coag/Heme Resident Consult.  
 
Ordering Information for EPIC users: 

• order G6PD Enzyme, Quantitative Lab code: LAB4901 

 
Ordering information for NON-EPIC clients:  

• Change Healthcare/EMDEON: Glucose-6-Phosphate Dehydrogenase Quant (ARUP) Test code: 6553294  
 

• If ordering using a manual requisition please write on the miscellaneous field G6PD Quantitative. 

For any questions, please contact: 

Please direct any questions regarding the routing changes to Sandra Aranibar-Atristain, Program Director of the 
Central Laboratory at saa2074@nyp.org.  

 

Questions regarding testing methodologies may be directed to Dr. Sabrina Racine-Brzostek, Assistant Medical 
Director of the Central Laboratory at srb9029@med.cornell.edu. 

 

Questions regarding send out testing may be directed to the send out lab at sendouts@nyp.org or Client Services 
Department at 212-746-0670.  
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